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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] FOAA

Record, Christopher <crecord@capeelizabethschools.org> Tue, Oct 10, 2023 at 9:34 AM
To: Mary Ann Lynch <maryannlynch5788@gmail.com>
Cc: Debra Lane <debra.lane@capeelizabeth.org>, David Bagdasarian <dbagdasarian@capeelizabethschools.org>,
cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hi Mary Ann,
We will gather the materials and I will let you know when they are ready for you to review. I appreciate you coming in
to review the documents.

Thanks,
Chris
--------------------------
Chris Record, Ph.D.
Cape Elizabeth Superintendent
320 Ocean House Rd
Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107
#207-799-2217, ext. #271 (Jen Lakari, Admin Assistant)

On Sat, Oct 7, 2023 at 9:10 AM Mary Ann Lynch <maryannlynch5788@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Chris,

This weekend there was quite a social media discussion of the  current school building conditions including “vermin,
mold and toxic lead contamination.”  One poster claimed that Superintendent Record, “clarified that mold, lead in
water, and vermin are ongoing issues.“ Given  the extraordinary damp conditions over the summer, I am not at all
surprised that there might have been a  few mold issues that would have required remediation. That happens,
particularly in coastal communities.  My own house had mold problems from this summer’s weather, it doesn’t mean
I tear the house down. I trust that as responsible educators that timely  remediation occurred.

Please consider this a FOAA request to you and the SBAC for information regarding the current facility conditions
and remediation actions taken  within the last 2 years regarding mold, vermin and lead contaminated water.  It is
incomprehensible to think that the administration would allow these conditions as “ongoing” issues. Please include
internal  communication within the school administration, as well as communication to the parents and faculty.

I am happy to come in and exam the documents to avoid an exorbitant copying charges.  This community needs an
honest assessment and discussion of these conditions. 

Thank you very much for your attention to this request.

Mary Ann Lynch, Esq.
2 Olde Colony

----------------------------------------------------

Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about school district business are classified as
public records and may be subject to disclosure.
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Open Minds and Open Doors
[Quoted text hidden]

https://www.cape.k12.me.us/
https://www.cape.k12.me.us/

